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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
Please find below the days in which children will do PE along with our PE uniform expectations. 
Children come to school on their PE day in their PE kit, except for reception children who will need 
to bring their PE kit into school in a labelled bag on their PE day. 
 
 
 

Reception Monday 

Year 1 and Year 2 Friday 

Year 3 (Swimming) Friday  

Year 4  Wednesday 

Year 5  Tuesday 

Year 6 Tuesday 

 
 
Children should wear 
 

 Black/Navy shorts (not cycling shorts) 

 Plain/navy jogging bottoms (not leggings) 

 House colour T-shirt or a plain white t-shirt 

 Red hoody (colder weather) 

 Plimsolls/trainers (Trainers are acceptable for PE but they are not part of the daily uniform) 
 

 

We thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Miss P Coley 
PE Lead/Reception 
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